Business Office

Scottsbluff Public Schools

Memo

To: Board Of Education

From: Lavon Hood

Date: March 9, 2009

Re: Fuel Tank and Pump Disposal'

The District was approached by Mr. Jeff Nichols to purchase the 1000 gallon fuel
tank and pump currently located on the property adjacent to the former Highland
School for $750.00. Mr. Nichols will has agreed to take the items “as is” and will be
fully responsible for the removal of the tank and pump.

Permission is requested to sell the fuel tank and pump to Mr. Nichols for $750.00.
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